
STREAM 
ECOLOGY 

FIELD 
POSITIONS 

OPEN

The Warren Lab at Oregon 
State University is seeking 
student field technicians for 
Summer 2021! 

The work will be part of an 
ongoing project assessing 
alternative riparian buffers 
on managed landscapes.

Students will receive hands-
on research experience in 
sampling aquatic food 
webs, as well as field 
experience working in 
remote settings in a small 
crew.

More information and 
instructions to apply at 
https://jobs.oregonstate.ed
u/postings/98056.

For full consideration, 
please apply by March 15.

@WarrenLabOSU

https://jobs.oregonstate.edu/postings/98056

